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NOTIFICATION 

 

High-level Ministerial Dialogues on Climate Finance  

 

Sharm El-Sheikh, Arab Republic of Egypt 
 

I am pleased to notify constituencies of admitted non-governmental organizations (NGOs) that the 

fifth high-level ministerial dialogue on climate finance will take place on Monday, 14 November 

2022 from 15:00 to 18:00, during the 27th session of the Conference of the Parties (COP 27), to be 

held in Sharm El-Sheikh, Arab Republic of Egypt from 6 – 18 November 2022. The ministerial dialogue 

will take place in the conference venue.  

 

The COP at its 26th session, decided to continue discussions on long-term climate finance and to 

convene biennial high-level ministerial dialogues on climate finance in 2022, 2024 and 2026. The 2022 

high-level ministerial dialogue will focus on the progress and fulfilment of the goal of mobilizing jointly 

USD 100 billion per year by 2022.  

 

The COP 27 President will prepare a summary of the deliberations at the high-level ministerial 

dialogue, for consideration by COP 28.  

 

Representatives of admitted NGOs nominated by constituency focal points must register for the 

ministerial dialogue using the observer registration form for NGOs, which has been sent to constituency 

focal points. Kindly note that, owing to the limited capacity of the venue, two representatives per 

constituency at the head of organization level, will be permitted to participate in person. The dialogue 

will have a webcast. Once the constituency focal points have confirmed their nominations, the 

registration forms should be emailed to cool@unfccc.int no later than 10 November 2022. 

 

 

 

Distribution: To constituency focal points of non-governmental organizations admitted as observers 

by the Conference of the Parties. 
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The provisional programme and additional information on the dialogue will be announced on the 

UNFCCC website in due course. For any inquiries on the event, please contact the secretariat at 

climatefinance@unfccc.int. 

 

We look forward to your participation at this event. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Signed by) 

 

Simon Stiell 

 

 

 

 

Enclosure: Registration form for NGOs 
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